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Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification of our decision to end production of the G81 Keyboard Series. 
 
Although the G81 Keyboard Series has been a valued product line for over 20 years, this ‘End of Life’ 
decision was made as part of our on-going product lifecycle management process. 
 
ZF Electronic Systems Pleasant Prairie, LLC will accept ‘Last Time Buy’ orders of affected products 
until August 29, 2014. No orders will be accepted after this date. Deliveries resulting from ‘Last Time 
Buy’ orders can be scheduled up to 6 months after the ‘Last Time Buy’ date. ‘Last Time Buy’ orders will 
be considered non-cancelable, non-returnable (NCNR). Acceptance of ‘Last Time Buy’ orders is subject 
to product availability and will be made at the discretion of ZF Electronic Systems Pleasant Prairie, LLC. 
 
If you do not purchase products directly from ZF Electronic Systems Pleasant Prairie, LLC, please 
coordinate purchases of the ‘End of Life’ products with your current supplier. In this case, recognize that 
your supplier must meet the outlined ‘Last Time Buy’ parameters. 
 
Please reference the attached documents for detail on ‘End of Life’ part numbers and recommended 
replacements. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this ‘End of Life’ or ‘Last Time Buy’ process, please contact your 
Distributor or CHERRY Sales Representative. 

Regards, 
 
Russell Mackenzie 
Product Marketing Manager  
 
Phone: 1 262-942-6508 
Email: russell.mackenzie@zf.com 
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